
 

      
 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

PURSUANT TO 

EDUCATION CODE SECTION 5092 

 

 

The Governing Board of the Lone Pine Unified School District has publicly advertised for 

candidates to fill the vacancy on the Board created by the resignation of Nancy O’Sullivan 

on March 27, 2025.  At a special meeting of the Governing Board, held on April 29, 2025, 

the Board appointed Alejandro Quezada to complete Ms. O’Sullivan’s term of office 

ending in November 2026.  This appointment shall begin on April 30, 2025. 

 

This is a provisional appointment which will become an official appointment unless a 

petition calling for a special election containing a sufficient number of signatures is filed in 

the office of the County Superintendent of Schools within 30 days from the date of the 

appointment. 

 

 

      Mr. Edward Campbell, Secretary to the Board 

 

 

Posted:  May 2, 2025 
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